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Dear   

 

This is in reference to your application for correction of your naval record pursuant to Section 

1552 of Title 10, United States Code.  After careful and conscientious consideration of relevant 

portions of your naval record and your application, the Board for Correction of Naval Records 

(Board) found the evidence submitted insufficient to establish the existence of probable material 

error or injustice.  Consequently, your application has been denied. 

 

A three-member panel of the Board, sitting in executive session, considered your application on 

22 August 2024.  The names and votes of the members of the panel will be furnished upon 

request.  Your allegations of error and injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative 

regulations and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this Board.  Documentary material 

considered by the Board consisted of your application, together with all material submitted in 

support thereof, relevant portions of your naval record and applicable statutes, regulations, and 

policies.  In addition, the Board considered the advisory opinion by the Commander Navy 

Reserve Forces Command, Deputy Chief of Staff (Operations) letter 5420 Ser N3/423 of 9 July 

2024, which was previously provided to you for comment.  

 

You were released from active duty for training (ADT) with an honorable character of service 

and was issued a Certificate of Release or Discharge from Active Duty (DD Form 214) for the 

period of 8 June 2023 to 29 September 2023 upon completion of required active service.   

 

On 3 October 2023, Navy Reserve Order Writing System (NROWS) Application Request 

disapproved.  Comments: The orders must be > 140 days in a single geographic location to be 

permanent change of station (PCS).  If they are not, justification must be provided to explain 

why the orders are marked PCS (e.g., command ultimately intends to extend the orders once 

funding becomes available, or a successive order is planned for where the cumulative duty will 

be =140 days).  N33 insists on this justification to guard against inadvertent PCS orders that 

would preclude a member from being able to use Defense Travel System and receive per diem. 

 

On 10 October 2023,  notified you to add the justification in your remarks and reroute. 

 






